2/20/2012 1:47:39 PM
FW: Thank you

From: Dan Castell [dcmail @sc.rr.com]
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2012 1:46 PM
To: Kevin Bryant

Subject: Thank you

...for your efforts to get the amendment to H 3066 to the floor (to implement the recommendations of the South Carolina Policy
Council), H3066, to the Senate floor. The people are watching, and applaud youl!
Dan Castell
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